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Partnership with parents
We aim to build up a good working relationship with all parents so we can work together in partnership to give your child the best possible start to their learning and development.
Parents and families are central to a child’s well-being and we want to support this by sharing information and offering support. Working closely with parents is vital for the identification of children’s learning needs.
It is important to have an excellent communication system in place. It would be lovely to be able to chat in depth to all the parents at drop off and collection times, but we appreciate you lead busy lives and we cannot take our attention away from the children for very long either. Therefore, a daily diary is provided and shared through Tapestry which is an online journal. This diary is a record of what your child has done throughout the day, anything they have learnt or needed a bit of extra help with, what meals they have had and how much has been eaten. We record their nap times and nappy changes for those younger children and share with you any special moments or games they have played with their friends.  Tapestry is designed so parents can share information too, you can send us messages, share photos of anything your family has been up to. We can then talk about this with your child either individually or in a group at circle time.  We like to add lots of pictures so you can see what exciting activities your little ones have been up. Tapestry was founded by the same people who developed the Early Years Foundation Stage so you know you are in safe hands. Your child’s account is private so only you can see it, however there is the option to add grandparents and relatives to the account. We feel this is a lovely opportunity for parents to connect with the nursery and even the extended family. 
We understand how important it is to also include parents in the planning stage for your child. Your child’s key worker will ask you what your child’s current interests are and fill out an individual planning sheet for your child each half term using our curriculum. This will show you what we are planning on teaching your child and also give ideas to continue at home. We keep you updated with your child’s learning aims by sending out our ‘Hey There’ sheets. These are just a quickly way in keeping you updated with what your child is currently working on. Your child will also receive a My Achievements form to celebrate what they have achieved. There is a parents’ section for you to also celebrate your child’s achievements whether these be at the setting or at home. 
If your child is having difficulties in certain development areas or not developing as expected, your child’s key worker will talk to you regarding this. Together you can create a target plan to focus on ways to support your child in the setting and at home. This plan will be closely monitored and if we feel other professionals may be able to provide your child with the extra help needed, then with your consent, this help can be sought. (Please see SEND policy & Partnership with others policy).
